Dear Residents of The Lakes of South Shore Harbour,

As we approach the upcoming election, your participation is crucial for the success of our
community. Whether you're voting for a candidate, submitting an absentee ballot, or voting just
to help us reach quorum, your involvement matters.

Despite having only two candidates for two open positions, we still require participation from at
least 10% of the community, which equates to 118.2 homeowners to meet quorum. A quorum is
the minimum number of members needed to participate or vote to conduct official business. If
we don't reach quorum, we'll have to hold another meeting, which costs the association money
that could be better spent on community improvements and services.

All Absentee or electronic ballots will count towards establishing quorum for items on the ballot,
as outlined in Property Code Section 209.00592 (b), which states that both voting methods,
absentee or electronic ballots will be counted to establish a quorum for items listed on the ballot.

Please note that all ballots must be submitted by July 7th at 5:00 PM. Ballot submissions and in-
person voting are not allowed at the meeting.

You can turn in your absentee ballot via email by submitting it to jjacobs@spectrumam.com, by
mailing it to 2600 South Shore Blvd. Suite 359 League City, TX 77573, by turning it in
personally at the address listed above, or by voting online. See QR code for a short tutorial.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter and for your continued support of our
community.

Warm regards,

The Board of Directors



